
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you know, the end of KS2 SATs will be taking place in May, to support with this, we will be running a ‘Y6 SATs Booster Club’. In 

previous years, boosters have made a significant difference to children’s confidence while giving them the opportunity to discuss 

their learning in smaller groups. The main aims of the booster sessions are to: 

 

* Practise key skills in grammar and punctuation, reading and arithmetic. 

* Look at past test papers and unpick errors. 

* Provide an opportunity for children to ask questions about an area of learning they are unsure of. 

* Work through CGP books (provided) with members of staff. 

 

The club will run on Tuesdays starting after a short break at 3:15pm and finishing at 4:10pm. The first session of the Booster Club will 

be held on Tuesday 12th November and will run until the SATs in May. Biscuits and drinks will be provided.  

 

We will continue to talk to the children, answer any questions they have and ensure they feel prepared.  

 

Please confirm your child’s attendance at the boosters and their walking home arrangements by either emailing 
admin@carletonpark.patrust.org.uk or completing the slip below by Tuesday 12th November. 
 
Kind regards 

 

Mr Campbell 

 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
 
Child’s full name:     _____________________________ 
 
 My child will be collected from school. 
 I give permission for my child to make their own way home. 
 
Signed: __________________________________ 
 
Date: ___________________________ 
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